
 

6th Grade Worthing/Robertson Team 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 

      Welcome to the Worthing/Robertson 

Team! We are certain that we are going to 

have a wonderful year. We are providing a 

list of suggested supplies you will find helpful 

to have this year.     

    Please note: The supplies listed are 

       optional, as all necessary items are  

          provided by the district. Any additional  

            purchases are optional and can   

             enhance your student’s experience,  

               but are not required. Your  

                contributions are appreciated.  

                  For the first day of school, you  

                    will need only a pencil, colored 

       pencils, and your Maltby   

        planner.  

        We have the third lunch this  

          year, so you may also 

             want to bring a healthy 

               morning snack and a   

                   water bottle.  

        

                             We look 

                        forward to 

               meeting you  

                     all soon! 

                              Warmly,  

            Mrs. Robertson          

                              & Mrs. Worthing 

 

Other Important News: 

• Look for our team pamphlet/welcome letter to come home during the first week of school.  

It will have lots of info about 6th grade and the WRight Team. 
• 6th grade Curriculum Night will be on Wednesday, September 11th at 6:30. We look forward 

to meeting all of the parents that evening and giving you a peek at some of what your child 
will be learning this year.   

• Donations of any of the following items are appreciated: Clorox wipes, paper towel, colored 
copy paper, candy/small treats for rewards, or extras of any of the items on the supply list 

above.  


